
PABLO BEACH HOUSE OWNERS/TENANTS 
Notice Date: July 17,2025 

Please be advised that the bike rack will be 

temporarily relocated due to necessary stucco repairs 

at its current location. 

We kindly ask that all bicycles be removed from the 

rack by FRIDAY August 1, 2025. 

 

All bikes remaining after this date will be removed by 

the HOA MAINTENANCE to the new location.   

• Meaning any locked bikes will be cut off so the rack can be 

moved, along with the remaining bikes. 

The bike rack will be relocated by Maintenance to the 

area near the designated smoking area. 

• We also have a bike survey at www.PabloBeachHouse.com if 

you would like to take the survey. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Interlaced Property Solutions 
2037 Carnes St. Suite 1 
Orange Park, FL. 32073 

P: 904-619-9190 
Email: www.interlacedjax.com 

 
 
  

 

http://www.interlacedjax.com/

